
 
 
 

December 6, 2004 
 
 

Recall on Mobile Home Gas Furnaces 
 
 
 
The York International Corporation has recalled 226,000 mobile home propane and 
natural gas furnaces under the brand name of Coleman, Coleman Evcon and Red T.  
The Company claim the furnaces sold nationwide between 1995 and 2000 can overheat 
causing the heat exchanger to crack or burn through.  The overheating can, in turn, 
burn through drywall and other combustibles near the furnace posing a fire and smoke 
hazard. 
 
The Company received 27 reports of fires that could have been related to the furnaces, 
some of which resulted in extensive property damage.  No injuries have been reported, 
but the Company warned that the problem, if left unresolved, could lead to personal 
injury or death. 
 
Furnaces with the following model numbers are included in the recall: 
 

DGAM075BDD 
DGAMO75BDE 
DGAMO75BDF 
DGATO70BDD 
DGATO70BDE 
DGATO70BDF 
DGATO75BDD 
DGATO75BDE 
DGATO75BDF 
DLASO75BDD 
DLASO75BDE 
DLASO75BDF 

 
The model number is written on the nameplate, found by removing both front access 
panels.  The nameplate is found mounted on the left inside surface behind the lower 
panel. 
 
For more information, contact Ron McRae, Manager, Electrical/Mechanical Services at 
(867) 920-8801. 


